

Officer Meeting –

Eric – ME building no food – move meeting?

Ben – Surgery shadow, if we want it back we need to do some work for it: Chair of surgery, dean of medical school, etc... and good argument, what can we provide for them?

- T – shirts he’s going to order them: blue “BMES” on front; have University of WI-Madison on back? Year on back
- Maybe next semester Biomedical Engineering fleece
- Eric and Ben will work on Habitat grant; does anyone else have any other sources of funding?

Kellen – Send me attendance points!

Amy – Eve – Vans came through to cost as much as we expected; UW account \$300; other account \$3000

- Charged twice for pizza last week
- Polygon money will come later – all into SLC account (pay for vans)
- Pizza sale went well – only two pieces left over; bags left over
- Casino night on the 6th we’ll have a sign up for it, need 12 people

Val/Laura - Purdue group is interested in doing something next semester

- Michigan Tech wants to do something, but no money; they’re selling wreaths
- Picking a date for design concepts, Nov. 13th or 20th; try a Friday afternoon
- Will try MCW trip? Nov. 21st or 14th?
- Michigan med school next semester?
- Dr. Anderson on the November 5th – bring questions; Laura will send Ben a reminder
- Last meeting should we have a speaker if we have elections? Shoot for industry? Robert Tham (Jason’s dad); Covance?

Mike – What should we do about waiting list for habitat? What about people who couldn’t come to the meeting? Habitat needs money by December – habitat is set

- Trick or treat for cans – this Friday
- Science Olympiad went well today, need to log hours
- Girl scout badge day – Nov. 8th we can prepare right before it; power point that’s three slides; 9-12 posted but is will be closer to 10 AM arrival
- River food pantry – not this Friday or the next (group from 10K going)
- Biocore Outreach Ambassador – Science night in Mt. Horab Nov. 14th from 4 – 9

Andrew – Should we have a habitat specific ALPS thing? End of Nov. beginning of Dec.; 1 hr – 1.5 hr session.

- Haunted house tomorrow, he’ll send reminder email; \$3/person

- Boulder's – Tues. is college night \$10; either Nov. 11th, Nov 25th or Dec. 2nd?; call if we have a big group
- SWE formal, Dec. 5th?
- Ice skating at shell? Next semester?
- Ski trip – next semester? Maybe Devil's head?

Emily – Will meet with Alex to talk about CRUISE advising; sent email through the department; she would like someone per each track (Amy biomechanics; Laura biomaterials...); Thursday Nov. 6 from 7 – 8 PM

Alex – Freshmen movie night – right after general meeting; we have ME 1106 until 9:15PM; Nov. 19th; comedy everyone has seen

Ryan – working on pamphlet, making it professional (talked to Mike's girlfriend)

- He needs high resolution pictures; Lindsey will send him some

Joe – Looked at research and internship coop forms; they are a lot to fill out on the spot at a meeting; have a sign up sheet at the meeting and he'll email them another form to fill out

- For updating database a lot of text – he'll recontact Andrew Wendtland

Lindsey – EXPO committee meeting last week; split up contacts

- Heard back from Hannah – dad works at Covance (fluoroscope) we can rent it for EXPO
- Has an idea about a design poster contest, get the word out before; committee comes before – have people donate them, get to present them at EXPO

Allie – Going to start looking at the end of the year newsletter; officers start thinking about what we will write

Andrew – Nobody sent him any pictures last week; send him pictures!

- If anyone wants to add anything to website, let him know!